
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

Puffins  

Good Work Sophie Richardson. Gold Star Farrah De Lacey, Ethan Evans and Fern Sibley. 

Silver Star AlexanderSavage. Silver Badge Sophie Richardson. 

Owls 

Good Work  Imogen Buckley x2, Beau Golden, Scarlett Southgate, Eleanor Smallwood 

and Ivy Mills. Gold Stars  Imogen Buckley and Benjamin Ashworth. 

Flamingos 

Good Work  Fletcher Osborne. Gold Stars  Ilyas Lofts and Harry Haydon. 

Silver Badge Juliet Allison. Accelerated Reader Holly Lewis. 

Eagles 

Good Work Corey Jonas and Jessica White. Gold Stars William Walker. 

 Accelerated Reader Maggie Clarke, Samuel Leach, Ebony Lewis, Isabella McGregor,  

Noah McGregor and Lily Osborne. 

Toucans 

Good Work these will be presented next week.   Gold Stars Mary Squires,  

Grace Chamberlain and Alfie Byron. 
 

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 96.8%  Owls 87.3% Flamingos 93.8%  Eagles  94.6%  Toucans 95% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 93.6%  

 

Spring Term 2018 Welcome back everyone. The staff and I hope you enjoyed the Christmas 

Break and  wish you all a very Happy New Year. We would also like to thank you for the many 

cards and gifts received at the end of the last term; they were much appreciated.  
 

 

Congratulations to Ella Cheng who has passed her Grade 4 piano exam with a Merit.   

                                                        Well done Ella! 
 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Please note there will be no Go Noodle afterschool club on 30th January 2018 

School will be closed on 26th February 2018 for staff training 

Bag2School – filled bags can be brought into school w/c 15th January 2018 

Manor Lakes Year 5/6 next payment due by 22nd January 2018 

Attached Flyer for Sleep Hive and Lego Masters. 
 

12th 

January 

2018 Friday Bulletin  



Parent Café all classes on Monday 29th January at 9am. 

Parents Evening on 27th March 3.30-6.30pm and 28th March 3.30-5.30pm. 

  


